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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are now entering the time of year for more coughs, colds and sickness.  This 

is a reminder that you should contact the school office on 01732 847000 or 

email office@discovery.kent.sch.uk. to report any absences.  Class teachers 

will not always have a chance to check their emails in the morning. 

 

We would also like to remind you that if your child has had sickness or 

diarrhoea the NHS guidelines state they must stay off school for 48hours from 

the last episode of sickness or diarrhoea. Please see the link below for this 

information. 

 

www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/ 

 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss Gobell 

Head Teacher  
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